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7th January 2015 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Reminder about Parent Forum – Tuesday 13th January 

 
I would like to invite you to a Parent Forum on Tuesday 13th January at 5pm. 
 
For the first half hour, I would like to offer the opportunity to have a look around our fabulous 
new school as I am aware if you have children in certain Key Stages, you may never get a 
chance to see other parts of the school. We will be having a community event in February to 
celebrate our new school, however feel this would be a good opportunity before then to have a 
good look around. We will run this in two ways. You can either have a wander around school 
and staff will be based in different areas of school to answer any questions you may as you 
walk round. Alternatively, I will also do a guided tour for anyone who would like more detail. 
This will be from 5pm. 
 
At 5.30pm, we will meet in the hall to share with you our new School Improvement Plan. We 
are very proud of the school improvement work we have done so far and our plans for this 
academic year. It would be great to share our plans with you and take your ideas on board to 
develop this even further. Coffee/Tea and biscuits will be provided. 
 
Some of the School Improvement Plan leads will be there to discuss their areas with you. Our 
School Improvement Plan consists of the following areas: Achieving Success, Fit for Learning, 
Parental Links, Rights and Responsibilities and Stay Safe. Anna Wilson will also be there as part 
of the Fit for Learning team to talk about the playground development. 
 
I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Deborah Howard 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 


